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2021 DELTA AG EXPO UPDATE 
 

 
 
In lieu of the virtual Delta Ag Expo, the MSU 
Row Crops Team are releasing virtual 
educational programs to provide producers 
with information as they prepare for the 
upcoming growing season. 

Continuing Education Units (CEUs) will be 
available for Certified Crop Advisors (CCAs) 
who participate. There will be a CCA sign-in 
sheet containing a QR code which you can 
scan at the end of the program to receive 
credit. 

Presentations will be posted to the 
Mississippi Crop Situation website at  

https://www.mississippi-crops.com/ 

 

A current list of presentations that have been 
released can be found at 

www.deltaagexpo.com 

Please check periodically for the release of 
new programs. 

We appreciate your understanding and look 
forward to seeing you in-person next January 
2022. 

MSU Row Crop Educational Programs 

Corn episodes – Dr. Erick Larson 

Cotton Production – Dr. Brian Pieralisi 

Soybean Planting Considerations – Dr. 
Trent Irby 

Peanut Production Update – Dr. Brendan 
Zurweller 

PRIVATE APPLICATOR 
TRAINING 

The Bolivar County Extension Office will be 
offering two in-person private applicator 
trainings this month. The trainings will be 
offered on Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 
1:00 p.m. and Thursday, March 25, 2021 at 
9:00 a.m.  

Location: Bolivar County Ag Center (Milton 
and Clarence Smith Building) Auditorium. 
406 North Martin Luther King Dr. Cleveland, 
MS 38732 

Due to Covid-19 limited seats are available. 
Please call the Bolivar County Extension 
Office at 662-843-8361 to RESERVE your 
spot. 

Cost for this training is $20.00 per person. 
Check is the preferred method of payment. 
Please make your check payable to MSU-ES 



•
Online private applicator training is also 
available for those who are unable to 
participate or would prefer not to attend in-
person.  

Visit http://msuext.ms/agmes to register. 

IRRIGATION SYSTEM SURVEY 

Dr. Drew Gholson, Extension Irrigation 
Specialist at MSU is working with several 
other states to conduct a survey to help guide 
research and extension efforts to better serve 
farmers on water management in 
furrow/surface irrigated systems.  

This survey does NOT ask or record any 
private or personal identifier information. 
NO individual response will be shared. Your 
responses will remain anonymous. The 
survey is 21 questions in length and will take 
an estimated 15 minutes to complete. 

The survey can be accessed at the link below 

https://okstate.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/
SV_bKkAylDYCzXqKWN 

The QR code below can also be used to 
access the survey 
 

 
Thank you in advance for participating in this 
important survey! 
 

We appreciate your assistance in gathering 
valuable information to help guide 
researchers, extension specialists, and county 
agents and advisors at land-grant universities 
in designing and developing future 
educational and outreach projects to better 
serve farmers on water management in flood 
irrigation systems. 
 
If you have any questions about the survey, 
please contact 
 
Dr. Drew Gholson 
Delta Research and Extension Center 
Stoneville, MS 
drew.gholson@msstate.edu  
Cell: 979-255-7018 
 
MISSISSIPPI CROPS WEBSITE 
 
For frequent updates and articles on the state 
crop situation check out:  

https://www.mississippi-crops.com/  

This is a great tool put together by 
Mississippi State University Extension 
Specialists to provide timely, relevant 
information on the current situation of 
Mississippi agriculture. 

 

        

Zach Gaylor, Extension Ag Agent 

 




